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              M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:  Roxanne Brower, President 
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SUBJECT: School Calendars 2018-2019        MEMO#: SB18-169  

  (Action Item) 
           

 

NSBSD Strategic Plan Goal:  

2.3.7 Implement common calendar that includes culturally sensitive local needs. 
 

Recommendation: 

The administration recommends the Board adopt the FY19 school calendars as proposed by each 

site’s School Advisory Council.  

Issue Summary: 

Each year the School Advisory Council (SAC) in each community follows the Board Policy and 

Administrative Regulation on calendar development and recommends a school calendar to the 

Board.  The administration made the process more flexible in order to allow a culturally sensitive 

calendar.  

 

Background: 

The memo from Superintendent McDonald outlined the process for the development of school 

calendars.  The requirements were limited to state law, Board Policy, negotiated agreements, and 

district in-service dates.  

 

The School Advisory Councils’ (SAC) recommendations for 2018-2019 calendars are included 

for approval and adoption.   

 

Motion: 

“I move that the NSBSD Board of Education adopt FY19 School Calendars as presented in 

memo SB18-169.” 

 


